Memorial Bench Dedication Ceremony Alderman Fred Wood-Brignall MBE

On Friday 1st October 2021 family, friends, members and staff of Lydd Town Council gathered at the newly installed bench in memory of Alderman Fred Wood-Brignall MBE to be dedicated and blessed by Revd. Chris Maclean.

Councillor Clive Goddard proposed that a bench should be installed in memory of Fred and this was supported by his fellow Councillors.



The bench is situated on the Rype close to the Manor Road Pavilion as Fred was very fond of football.

Fred was an Alderman and an Honorary Freeman of Lydd, Mayor of Lydd and a member of Lydd Town Council. He was a well respected member of the community and achieved great things of which his family are justly very proud.





